
12/18/2024

Good morning!

Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

● Lunch Menu: Beef Nacho, Black Bean Corn Salsa, Carrots w/ranch

● Students who travel to the high school for 6th period need to check their email for
the bus schedule for this week during exams. This information will also be displayed
on the TV screens. Please share this information with your parents.

● For Students taking semester exams, please remember that you will not be
allowed to be checked out during the test period. Those with signed forms will
be allowed to leave after the class period is over. Students must be picked up
within 20 minutes after class ends or they will have to return to school and can
then only be checked out by someone on their list.

● Students are not allowed to leave campus after testing and then return to
campus. To be clear, if you leave campus as a car rider or walker after testing,
you cannot come back to school, not even to ride the bus home.

● We will not have math tutoring this week.

Happy Birthday to Colby Coleman!

Thought of the day:
“If people are doubting how far you can go, go so far that you can’t hear them anymore.”

Have a Worthwhile Wednesday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!


